
The Annual Christmas Party included food, fun and a gift raffle. What more could you ask for? 

The festivities began with some great food at Golden Corral followed by a gift raffle. Each 

person that brought four cans of food received a raffle ticket. The first gift chosen was a 42” 

Flat Screen TV won by Lakisha Queenan. This isn’t the first time she has one BIG. She has been 

with the company for almost 6 years. Some of our additional winners are posted above with 

their gift. The party wrapped up with a sweet Christmas story, read by our very own, Laura 

Redman. The story went along with our annual ornament exchange. The event was a great 

    success. And for those that missed 

      this year’s event, we hope to see 

         you next year! 

 

 

AND THE TV GOES TO……… 

LaKisha Queenan 

Raffle Winners: (Top Row – Left to Right) Amber Hansen, Pamela Boyd, Susan Graf, Daronda Adams, Eunice Owuor, and Paul Boyle 

A BIG THANK YOU to everyone who is part of our 

Lubbock Team. I am so excited to see all the 

wonderful things we are doing in Lubbock. And I 

can’t thank all of you enough for being such a 

strong foundation that has helped us get here. I 

am looking forward to continue to grow our 

region and make Lubbock a model area. Thank 

you again for all of your hard work and 

dedication. AND Wishing Each of You a Very 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

-Cindy Miller- 

Pictured: (Top Left) Connie Flores, Atavia Quigley, Pamela Boyd, Daronda Adams, 

Lisa Powers, and Paul Boyle. (Bottom Left) Amber Hansen and Eunice Owuor 

Pictured Above: Brian Redman 

and Susan Graf 


